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Re: Village of Tinley Park 
Quarterly Report – Fourth Quarter 2021 

 
• Assisted in the development of a strategy with State Rep. Bob Rita relating to the available funds 

within the capital bill impacting Tinley Park.  Specifically relating to the TPMHC and Ridgeland 
Lighting Project.   
 

• On-going monitoring of the progress of the above. 
 

• On-going conversations with Cook County Department of Transportation and Highways and 
Village of Tinley Park representatives for funding as described in the IGA between the two 
parties. 
 

• On-going work with Village Representatives to discuss options for condemnation of properties 
to advance future development. 
 

• On-going conversations with State Senator Don Harmon to discuss Capital Infrastructure Grants. 
 

• On-going monitoring of the progress of the above. 
 

• On-going strategic conversations with Loyola regarding future medical facility. 

 

 
 
 
 


